
Leave of Absence  

  

SCC does not promote or publish a Leave of Absence policy. Students who have ceased 

attendance are considered to have withdrawn from the school, and SCC must perform a return of 

Title IV funds calculation.  Students may appeal any balance due from the result of a return of 

funds through SCC’s Special Appeals Committee chaired by the Vice President of Student 

Services.    

 


